
 

JANUARY 2025  

JINGLE CONTEST WINNER  

The winning entry for the Department of South Dakota 2024-2025 National Home 100th 

Anniversary jingle contest was announced at the Council of Administration meeting held  
during the Legislative Conference January 12, 2025, in Pierre.  

Charles E. Thorne Auxiliary to VFW Post 2038 in Pierre was the sole winner of the $20  
prize.  

The tune for “Happy Days are Here Again” was chosen for their entry. This song  
entered the Public Domain January 1, 2025, and is now available for public use.  

The songwriter for the National Home jingle is Deb Fahey of Auxiliary 2038 in Pierre.  
Besides submitting the words for the song, Deb and seven other members of the  
Auxiliary sang the song for the submission. This was played for those present at the  
Council of Administration meeting.  

The song has been submitted to the National Home for their information and possible  
use.  

Congratulations to Deb and Auxiliary 2038 in Pierre!  

I will post the words to the song separately.  

Penny Galinat  
Buddy Poppy/National Home Chairman  
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